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I am seriously concerned about the environmental impact of the proposed build in this area. I cannot see that it is 
sustainable given the already overstretched local resources around the Blean. Please rethink this catastrophic 
proposal. This is an historic area that should be preserved and destroyed for ever. 
  

Peter Blackett 
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